
 
 
 
 

September 15, 2020 
 
Hello Wildkat Families!  
 
The USDA has extended their Free Meals program that we were on when 
school originally got cancelled in March. This means every enrolled student 
can get a free lunch! This program is scheduled to go through December. 
 
Because this is temporary, it is still important for each family to fill out a 
new lunch application for this school year. When it ends and there is no 
application, you will be charged at your regular rate. Our school still needs 
these applications for other programs such as Title 1 funding. 
 
This also does not cover any money owed from before. This would be a 
great time to get all those negative balances paid. That would help me out 
a bunch! Thank you. 
 
You can always reach out to me at ​spatton@duncanschools.org​ and I will 
call or email you back as soon as I can.  
 
 
Shiloh Patton 
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